
February 15, 2023 

SB 210, Proponent 

Chairman Thompson and Committee Members, 

I am in support of SB 210.  Local candidates should have the option of having their party listen on the 
ballots, for transparency and full disclosure. 

Please pass SB 210 out of committee. 

Thank you,  

Jill O’Connor 

joconnor@pcpartners.net 

 
 

 

 

 


